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House GOP statement on Democrat Leader 
investigation 

 
Santa Fe, NM – Today House Republican Leader Jim Townsend (Artesia), House Republican Whip Rod 
Montoya (Farmington), and House Republican Caucus Chair Rebecca Dow (Truth or Consequences) 
issued the following statement regarding the ongoing investigation into House Democrat Majority 
Leader Sheryl Williams Stapleton: 
 
“House Republicans are deeply concerned about the allegations and ongoing investigation regarding 
Democrat Leader Sheryl Williams Stapleton. The public places tremendous trust in our legislative body 
and any acts of impropriety or criminal behavior should be met with swift and decisive action. We will 
join efforts with our Democrat colleagues to address these allegations in the Interim Legislative Ethics 
Committee. We support a full and thorough investigation into the allegations, including any other 
person or entity that may have been complicit with or failed to act responsibly to prevent this from 
occurring. Our legislative responsibility is to ensure that we steward a better future for New Mexico and 
we must put transparency and ethics above all else.” 
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